

Medical procedure offered as part of hospital health fair.

Editor's note: Gothenburg High School sophomore Kristin Bartlett did the interview and wrote this story while doing a job shadow at The Times.

Some people are attracted to Gothenburg Memorial Hospital's annual health fair for free food.

Others come to see what vendors or speakers have to offer.

There also people who attend to pick up results of blood tests done the week before the event.

GMH officials are offering their annual blood draw this week and it's not too late to sign up.

The hospital's health fair will be Saturday, April 2, from 8 a.m.-noon at the Wellness Center.



Deb Saum, GMH lab supervisor, said the blood draw is a great opportunity for someone to see how they are doing health wise.

Blood draw for health-conscious public

Written by Kristin Bartlett Thursday, 24 March 2011 13:33 -

Saum said participants can have a chemistry profile test which analyzes such things as kidney and liver function, the presence of electrolytes and proteins and a person's cholesterol level and overall wellness check.

In addition,

Find the complete story in our print edition. Receive the entire issue of the Gothenburg Times on-line in PDF format each Wednesday for only \$25 per year. Call 308-537-3636 to subscribe.